
 
 
 
Dear Students 
 
We are about to commence with the October/ November 2020 Examinations. As you know 
that we will be conducting the examinations online. Many of you have participated in the 
May/June 2020 online examinations and gained valuable experiences. However, there are 
also some of you who will be engaging with the online examinations for the first time. We are 
aware that this can be an overwhelming task. 
 
It is for this reason, that we will be conducting a STUDENT WEBINAR on How to Prepare 
for the Online Examinations. This student webinar will focus on the following: 
 

1. What is the online examination platform? 
2. How to approach the different examination formats? 
3. How to Answer MCQ Assessments? 
4. What to NOT DO in the upcoming examinations? 

 
Date:   16 October 2020, Friday 
Time:  9am-11am 
Where: Live TEAMS Broadcast 
Link:   https://bit.ly/2H4paN0 
 
We look forward to engaging with you online. 
 
Regards 
Department of Tuition Support and Facilitation of Learning (DTSFL) 
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